
From: Harini <harinilaxminarayan@gmail.com>
Date: 1 October 2023 at 9:45:05 PM IST
To: doctorsoumya@yahoo.com

Dear Dr. Sowmya Swaminathan (WHO chief from Asia Pacific region) and scientist at NIRT
ICMR.

I express greatest regret on the passing away of the great scientist and agricultural
reformer Prof Dr Swaminathan (MSSRF— founder) last week in September— October
2023.

He was there during my MSc Convocation in 2003 at University of Madras, Centenary
auditorium.

May god be with you during these difficult times madam.

Thanks and kind regards,

Harini Rajeev
Harini Laxminarayan PhD from NIRT 2011




